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City of Safety Harbor
Notice of Proposed Ordinance Governing Telecommunications

City of Safety Harbor
The City of Safety Harbor, Florida, gives notice of proposed ordinance governing a telecommunications company placing or maintaining telecommunications facilities in its roads or rights-of-way.
PUBLIC HEARINGS TO BE HELD:
DATES AND TIMES: Monday, October 2, 2023, 7:00 p.m. and Monday, October 16, 2023, 7:00 p.m. 
PLACE: City of Safety Harbor Commission Chambers, 750 Main Street, Safety Harbor, 34695 
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The proposed ordinance amends the Safety Harbor City Code provisions regarding small wireless communication facilities in public right-of-way.  
A copy of the proposed ordinance can be obtained by calling the City Clerk’s Office at (727)724-1555 or by visiting City Hall during regular business hours.
